
 

AUDLEM PARISH COUNCIL 

 NOTICE OF AN EXTRAORDINARY MEETING 

TO BE HELD ON THURSDAY 10TH JULY 2014 

AT THE AUDLEM PUBLIC HALL, CHESHIRE STREET, AUDLEM  

AT 7PM 

 

14.42 INTRODUCTION 
 
14.43 PRESENTATION ON NEIGHBOURHOOD PLANNING by John Heselwood of Cheshire 

Community Action – followed by questions from councillors & the public 
 
14.44 OUTLINE OF CHESHIRE EAST COUNCIL’S ‘FAST TRACK RESIDENT FIRST PLAN’ 
 
14.45  WHAT DOES THIS MEAN FOR AUDLEM & HOW WE GO ABOUT IT 
 
14.46 QUESTION & ANSWER SESSION 
 
14.47 CONCLUSION - followed by a vote by show of hands indicating residents' views on 

the proposals outlined. 
 
NB   A final decision will be taken at the Parish Council meeting on Monday 14 July at 

7.30pm in the Methodist Hall.  Residents are welcome to attend this meeting. 
 
 
 

 


